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18th March 2024 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
Y5IG Update 

 

As we head into the final couple of weeks of term I am writing to you to share with you some very 
lovely news.  Some of you may already be aware but Mrs Imogen Gold is expecting a baby which I’m 
sure you’ll agree is very exciting news.  With only a matter of weeks to go I also wanted to confirm 
arrangements for the remainder of the school year in terms of maternity cover for Y5IG.  
 
We are very pleased to inform you that we have secured a new teacher, Miss Maddie Arnold, to teach 
Y5IG until the end of the school year. At present, Imogen Gold intends to start her maternity leave 
after the Easter holidays so will not return when school reopens for Term 5 on 16th April. To ensure a 
smooth transition, Maddie Arnold will be spending some time in school during the final week of this 
term working alongside Imogen Gold and to get to know pupils in readiness for starting formally with 
us for Term 5.   
 
Maddie Arnold has previously undertaken some volunteer work at school, prior to completing her 
teacher training.   As such she already has some knowledge of the school and its expectations and we 
are confident that she will continue the great work started by Imogen Gold, ensuring your children 
complete what has been an excellent year so far. I would like to take this opportunity to formally 
welcome Maddie Arnold to our teaching team. 
 
I’m sure you will all join me in wishing Imogen Gold well for her maternity leave.  I’m hoping she will 
share updates with us all which we will share with her consent.  In the meantime, if you do have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch via the school office or via 
feedback@spaldingparish.laat.co.uk.  Similarly with Parent Consultation meetings planned for this 
week, should you have any questions, I will be around both evenings.   
 
Thank you in anticipation of your continued support.    
 

Kind Regards, 

 

Diane Mulley 
Head Teacher 
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